
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 1 Curriculum Overview 

 

Science 

Scientists and 

Inventors  

PE 

Tennis (Coach Dan)  

Swimming (Miss Gorton) 

Computing  

Word Processing  PSHCE 

VIPs  

Art 

Bodies  

Music  

Brass Instruments  

English 

Use informative organisational devices  

Write stories in paragraphs with a clear structure 

Effectively use cohesion between sentences and 

paragraphs 
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Maths 

Decimals  

Money  

Statistics   

History  

Anglo-Saxons and 

Vikings   

RE 

What can we learn 

from religions 

about what is right 

and wrong?  



 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Newsletter 

 

Home Learning 

Spelling homework will be sent home on a Monday and tested on a Friday. We do not require this to be 

returned to school.  

Year 4 will be working hard this year on times tables. Each day children will practice these and take home their 

work on a Thursday for you to see. Please support your child by working on the ones they find difficult. We will 

also complete a times table challenge every Wednesday.  

Reading books will be changed when needed for free readers and every Wednesday for book band readers.  

Mrs. Roberts will read with your child every week and it is expected that they are also reading aloud each night 

at home.  

 

Teacher’s Message 

Welcome back, I hope you have all had a relaxing Easter break! We have such an exciting term ahead of us 

with lots of new topics to learn about, I can’t wait to teach them, alongside our trainee teacher Mr. James.  

This half term we will also be having a big focus and push on our times tables, the upcoming test will be in June 

and we will have opportunity to practice on the website prior to this. More information will be sent out in the 

coming weeks.  

Any questions please do not hesitate to ask.  

Miss Gorton  

 

Keep up to date with everything 

Brentnall related on our Twitter page:

 


